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Director´s Regulation effective from 25. 3. 2020 

 

Discount on Residence Hall Accommodation from 1.4.2020 

 
 

 

 

Due to the emergency situation and after agreeing with our University Management, Residence Hall 

Board and representatives of students, I have decided to take the following measures: 

 

 

1) The accommodation fee shall be discounted by 20% effective from 1.4.2020 until further 

notice. 

  

2) The discount exclusively applies to the students of UCT Prague who are accommodated in 

UCT Prague Residence Halls. 

 

3) The previous regulation from 23.3.2020 on the possibility of early termination of 

accommodation contracts without a cancellation fee, etc. remains valid and in effect.  

 

 

I also need to point out that the mode of the accommodation in UCT Residence Halls based on the 

Accommodation Contract does not (and cannot) individually distinguish which residents actually use 

their accommodation more or less frequently or who consumes more or less water, energy, etc. That is 

also the reason why the accommodation fee discount cannot be realised in a somewhat more gradual 

or differentiating manner. 

For the reasons given above, the blanket discount just introduced may not be ideal but we consider 

it the easiest solution which can be realised swiftly under the given exceptional circumstances. 

I expect that this emergency regulation (just as the previous one) will be viewed and accepted as a 

helpful supportive step taken on our behalf and I look forward to the moment where no such or other 

emergency provisions will be needed any longer.     

 

 

 

 

In Prague, on 25.3.2020       Stanislav Starý 

                Director 

                 


